Case Study:

The Peer Educators at Northrop University were recently charged with creating a series of programs for the residence halls during National Eating Disorder Awareness Month. The Vice President of Student Life would like the Peers to provide eight programs during the month that will address different topics and be provided in each of the six halls on campus. With the month quickly approaching, the Peers have approximately five weeks to design programs, make arrangements with each hall and promote the programs. 
The Peers meet weekly on Monday nights. At the first meeting following the Vice President’s request, the group of twelve peers met to begin planning. Erica, the lead Peer Educator, suggested the group spend time brainstorming ideas for programs with the goal of designing eight in total. At the conclusion of a 1.5 hour brainstorm session, the Peers had identified eight topics that they felt meet the Vice President’s goals, however, there was some anxiety around who and how all eight programs—with 12 Peer Educators —were going to be provided.
Michael, a senior, was unsure if the group was qualified to present or program on a few of the topics identified. Cia, a junior, was concerned about how she was going to fit all of the program dates into her already hectic schedule. And, Richelle, a first year student, inquired about what kind of budget they had to work with to make some of their creative brainstorming ideas come to life. Erica listened to her peers and was feeling similar concerns. She didn’t know if it was realistic to expect the 12 students in front of her to pull off eight quality programs with little time, money and resources. 
With five weeks out, they would all have to make this their number one priority to make it happen. As she closed out the meeting, Erica considered who else the group could pull in to assist with their programming endeavors. The Peers wanted to provide some skits, a few formal presentations, and something fun and entertaining throughout the month. The Vice President charged them with the task, but he didn’t say they had to do it alone.
Discussion Questions:

1.  As you consider some of the programs that the Peer Educators could provide during National Eating Disorder Awareness Month, whom on campus or in the community could they collaborate with?

2. How has your organization gone about creating collaborative relationships on campus?

3. What upcoming initiatives could you invite others to join in? Who might you invite and why?

4. What are the benefits of collaboration? What are some of the challenges?

